
Dear Channa, 
 
I am writing to ask that you support house bill 2469.  Local farmers should be able to protect their 
specialty crops by establishing GMO-free zones.  If they choose to have sustainable or certified organic 
crops, which consumers have a high demand for, these crops should be protected from contamination.  
Consumers, who are paying extra for this type of produce because it is very important to them, should 
be confident that there is no risk of contamination.   
 
Please distribute my comments to your committee members.  Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer C. Anderson 
  
 


